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I-295 northbound daytime lane closures tomorrow 

for bridge inspection in Burlington Township 
At least one lane will be maintained during inspection 

 
(Trenton) – I-295 northbound is scheduled to have lane closures tomorrow for an inspection of 
the bridge carrying Oxmead Road over I-295 in Burlington Township, Burlington County.   
 
Beginning at 9 a.m., tomorrow, Friday, November 3 until 3 p.m., two lanes are scheduled to be 
closed to inspect and take measurements on the bridge carrying Oxmead Road over I-295. The 
closure will begin with the left and center lanes. The left lane will then be reopened and the right 
and center lanes will be closed. Oxmead Road will remain open. The inspection is necessary after 
a truck struck the bridge on Monday night. An initial evaluation was done by structural engineers 
on Monday night and the bridge was deemed safe to reopen to traffic. Tomorrow’s inspection is 
needed for a detailed assessment and measurements to determine future repairs. Motorists are 
advised to use caution, slow down, and expect delays. 
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  Motorists are 
encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 
and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT and 
our Facebook page. 
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